
																																																																		 	

Place this completed application and all supporting materials in a sealed envelope 
marked CONFIDENTIAL and to the attention of Glenn A. Miller, President, Boston 
Fencing Club.  The envelope may be left with David Sach, Director of Fencing Operations 
and will be reviewed by the Board of Directors, Boston Fencing Club at the next 
scheduled monthly Board meeting. 

Boston Fencing Club 
Grant in Aid Program 

Application Form 
 

Full Name of Applicant(s):   
Fencer 1        
Fencer 2        
Fencer 3        
Fencer 4         
Full Name of Parent/Guardian:        
Address of Applicant 
      
 
 
 
Please attach the last two year’s Federal Form 1040 (first two pages only) or last two 
year’s W-2 forms for each parent/guardian. 
 
Please attach a statement indicating all other information you think will support your 
request for financial aid. (Attach additional pages if necessary) 
      


